————— Original Message-----

From: Ellingson, Susan

Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2012 10:04 AM
To: Martin, Al

Subject: Lane's

Hi Al--
Unfortunately, I can't attend UDC tonight.

I support the Lane's proposal. I have expressed this to the Commission before.
My position has not changed. I hope it will be approved.

Thanks.

Sue Ellingson
districtl3@cityofmadison.com
sue@sueellingson.com




